
Stockton First Responders 

March 16, 2009 

 

Call to Order, March 16, 2009 at 7:02 P.M., with attendance by Mark Larsen, Beth Winchester, and 

Chris Schuh. 

 

Chris Schuh made a motion to accept the January 2009 minutes, with a second from Beth Winchester.  

Motion passed. 

 

Chris Schuh made a motion to accept the financial report with a second from Beth Winchester.  Motion 

passed.   

 

Beth Winchester added Sky Warn under new business.  Mark Larsen made a motion to accept the 

agenda with addition, seconded by Beth Winchester.  Motion passed. 

 

Shirts were tabled until more members were in attendance. 

 

Since Chris Evanson did not write the letter, Beth put in a small paragraph in the newsletter of who 

were where and what we did.  The paragraph also requested monetary donations for radio's and pagers 

and listed the date of the garage sale.   

 

Discussion was held on advertising for the garage sale, since our next meeting will be the month of the 

garage sale.  Group decided to put in the Winona Daily News on Friday and Saturday only and to check 

into Lewiston paper for publication.  Drop off dates will be one week prior on Wednesday and Friday 

from 10 am to 6 pm.   

 

Mark Larsen asked if Cheryl took her radio down to LEC to get fixed.  She was notified to do so.  Mark 

also asked about the vests, but Luke Chadbourne had not contacted anyone about them. 

 

Chris Schuh talked with Bob Builder about becoming a Sky Warn group for Stockton.  He is to get a 

list of names together that are interested and had taken the class to give to Mr. Builder. 

 

Mark Larsen, Beth Winchester and Cheryl Beeman will have recertification training on two Saturday's 

in April.   

 

Beth Winchester made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting, with a second from 

Chris Schuh.  Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 7:22 P.M. 


